
 
05/29/2018 

 

Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203  

RE: Exception Location Request Rules 318Aa and 318A.c  

  

Well name      FSL  FWL   APD Document Number 

Raisa State 27HZC #1  510  1751   401563360 
Raisa State 27HZC #2  482  1602   401563402   
Raisa State 27HZC #3  342  1602   401563415 
Raisa State 27HZC #4  230  1602   401563485   
Raisa State 27HZNB #1 538  1751   401563493  
Raisa State 27HZNB #2 454  1752   401563544  
Raisa State 27HZNB #3 510  1601   401563566  
Raisa State 27HZNB #4 426  1602   401563578 
Raisa State 27HZNB #5 370  1602   401563628 
Raisa State 27HZNB #6 286  1602   401563652 
Raisa State 27HZNC #1 482  1752   401563660 
Raisa State 27HZNC #2 538  1601   401563665 
Raisa State 27HZNC #3 454  1602   401563672 
Raisa State 27HZNC #4 398  1602   401563690 
Raisa State 27HZNC #5 314  1602   401563708 
Raisa State 27HZNC #6 258  1602   401563700 
 

 

Dear Director:  

Please let this letter serve as a request for administrative approval of exception locations for the 
captioned oil and gas well(s).  

Rule 318A.a. requires surface locations within a square with sides four hundred (400) feet in 
length, the center of which is the center of any governmental quarter-quarter section (“400’ 
window”); or within a square with sides eight hundred (800) feet in length, the center of which is 
the center of any governmental quarter section (“800’ window”).   

Rule 318A.c. requires a new surface location to be less than fifty (50) feet from an existing surface 
well location.   
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Raisa II Operating, LLC proposes to drill the above referenced well(s) at a surface location outside 
a legal drilling window as defined by Rule 318A.a. and at a surface location further than fifty (50) 
feet from an existing well as defined by Rule 318A.c. Signed waivers of Rules 318A.a. and 318A.c. 
by the surface owner are being submitted.  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions or comments, please contact 
me at 973-476-5913.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Jack Desmond 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Vanoco Consulting, LLC 
jdesmond@vanococonsulting.com 


